
El Dorado County seeks grant
funds for Rubicon Trail
The  El  Dorado  County  Department  of  Transportation  and  El
Dorado  County  Sheriff’s  Department  are  applying  to  the
California  Department  of  Parks  and  Recreation,  Off-Highway
Motor  Vehicle  Recreation  Division  for  the  2010-11  grants
program for funding of projects on the Rubicon Trail.

The grants applications will be posted on the OHMVR website on
March  8.  To  review  the  grant  applications  submitted,  go
online.

The 30-day public review and comment period for the 2010-11
Grants and Cooperative Agreement Program begins March 7 and
ends April 4.
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